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28th April 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Year 11 Geography Fieldwork 
  
As you are aware, summer exams are nearly upon us.  Part of the GCSE Geography course involves an 
element of fieldwork. In order for our Year 11 students to be fully prepared for their upcoming GCSE 
Geography exam, myself and another member of staff will be taking each Geography group out of the 
classroom to complete both sections of our fieldwork studies across the local area on Tuesday and 
Wednesday next week.  
 
Although the School will be closed to many students due to the industrial action taking place on Tuesday 
2nd May, your child, along with all other Year 11 students, are required to attend School on this day, as 
communicated in a letter from the Headteacher earlier this week.  
 
The following is the timings of each group;  
 
Tuesday 2nd May  8:40am - 10:40am – 11D 
Tuesday 2nd May  11:00am - 1:00pm – 11C 
Wednesday 3rd May  8:40am - 10:40am – 11A 
Wednesday 3rd May  11:00am – 1:00pm – 11B 
 
We will visit four different locations all within a short walk of the School to complete physical and human 
geographical investigations. Full school uniform must be worn, however, your child may bring a spare pair 
of shoes to wear for the duration of the fieldwork.  
 
Students will meet Mr Chilton in H5 at their allocated time, unless directed otherwise via Google 
Classroom. 
 
All have been notified of the fieldwork and have been briefed on the expectations regarding behaviour 
during their fieldwork excursion.  
 
Should you have any questions regarding this fieldwork, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully 
  
 
 
 
Mr D Chilton 
Curriculum leader for Geography 
dchilton@buckinghamschool.org  
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